Can I Trust You Romantic Suspense English
Edition
If you ally obsession such a referred can i trust you romantic suspense english
edition book that will give you worth, get the enormously best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to hilarious books,
lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are as a consequence
launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every ebook collections can i trust you
romantic suspense english edition that we will entirely offer. It is not just
about the costs. Its not quite what you infatuation currently. This can i trust
you romantic suspense english edition, as one of the most working sellers here
will very be in the course of the best options to review.

Suspenseful Love With Seductive Ghost Fei Tenglieyan 2019-12-13 "Do you really
know how to create Phantom Wall?" "Forgive me for designing the Wall-Hitting
Ghost in my love for you!" Suspicious bend love, thyme before the Republic of
China -- ah! A painting of the coffin temple's ancestors, a painting of a
beauty eating a mole, and the embroidery of the mysterious Great Ancestral Hall
of the Hunter Village — all of these things were truly suspenseful. Come with
me!
Operation Alpha Justine Davis 2017-03-01 A new Cutter's Code hero meets his
match! After a series of his ex-girlfriends die mysteriously, tracker and tech
expert Liam Burnett vows to steer clear of romantic entanglements. But when
he's assigned to work with Ria Connelly, unwanted feelings ambush Liam. And
though he warns Ria that he's not looking for anything serious, the outwardly
cheery bachelor can't help but fall for the beautiful teacher… With Cutter, the
uncannily brilliant dog, the two collaborate to help a troubled student. Their
discoveries of scandalous secrets provoke extreme danger. Only when a killer
threatens Ria does Liam finally rethink his reluctance to care—he must protect
her at all costs. Could she be the one who breaks the girlfriend "jinx"?
Harlequin Romantic Suspense December 2013 Bundle Carla Cassidy 2013-12-01
Harlequin Romantic Suspense brings you four new titles for one great price,
available now! Looking for heart-racing romance and high-stakes suspense? This
Harlequin Romantic Suspense bundle includes Cold Case, Hot Accomplice by NEW
YORK TIMES bestselling author Carla Cassidy, Colton Christmas Rescue by Beth
Cornelison, Seduced by His Target by Gail Barrett and Covert Attraction by
Linda O. Johnston. Look for 4 new compelling stories every month from Harlequin
Romantic Suspense!
The Wedding Lorna Dounaeva 2019-10-13 It should have been the happiest day of
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their lives It is Isabel and Deacon's wedding day. As Isabel rides on horseback
to the church, she has never been more certain that this is the man she wants
to marry, but there are dark clouds on the horizon. Will Isabel and Deacon have
the wedding of their dreams, or will something, or someone come between them
and prevent them from having the wedding they deserve? The Wedding is the
fourth story in the McBride Vendetta Psychological Thriller Series Get your
copy now! Other books by Lorna Dounaeva The McBride Vendetta Psychological
Thriller Series FRY Angel Dust Cold Bath Lane The Wedding The May Queen Killers
Series The Perfect Girl The Perfect Friend Lorna Dounaeva's novels combine
mystery and suspense with a dash of romance and a sprinkle of very British
humour. Her unique style will have you on the edge of your seat, as you follow
the twists and turns. If you enjoy Girl on The Train and Gone Girl style
psychological thrillers, then these books are for you. You can sign up for
Lorna Dounaeva's readers club at LornaDounaeva.com for updates on new releases,
and great reader giveaways.
Fatal Honor, SEALs of Shadow Force Romantic Suspense Series, Book 2: A
Thrilling SEAL Novel of Romantic Suspense Misty Evans 2022-01-14 *Book 2 in the
bestselling SEALs of Shadow Force romantic suspense series! Miles is
Charlotte’s one and only weakness. He’s also her only hope… To stop a Romanian
crime lord and clear her name, British Intelligence officer Charlotte Carstons
has no choice. She must track down former Navy SEAL Miles Duncan and ask for
his help. Miles holds the key to completing her undercover assignment and
proving she’s no traitor…but he also holds a grudge. Getting him to forgive her
may be the most challenging mission of her life. Charlotte is his fantasy
woman. She’s also the biggest mistake of his career… He was supposed to hunt
her down. Instead Miles ended up at the mercy of the sexy, mysterious MI6 agent
who left him without so much as a goodbye after their six-week love affair in
the Carpathian Mountains. Back in the States and working as an operative for
Shadow Force International, Miles has been searching for Charlotte ever
since—and so has everyone else. She’s a traitor to her country and she may be
responsible for the deaths of his SEAL teammates a year ago. Together, they can
save the world. Or destroy each other… When Charlotte shows up on his doorstep
asking for help, Miles knows better than to get involved. She's determined to
go back to Romania with or without him, however, and he knows she’s walking
into a deadly trap. Can he keep her safe as they travel across continents and
explore the depth of their feelings for each other? Or will misplaced honor and
treasonous loyalties prove fatal for them both?
Harlequin Romantic Suspense September 2015 Box Set Elle James 2015-09-01
Looking for heart-racing romance and breathless suspense? Want stories filled
with life-and-death situations that cause sparks to fly between adventurous,
strong women and brave, powerful men? Harlequin® Romantic Suspense brings you
all that and more with four new full-length titles for one great price every
month! PROTECTING THE COLTON BRIDE The Coltons of Oklahoma • by Elle James
Megan Talbot needs money—fast—and the only way to get her inheritance is to
marry. Her wealthy rancher boss has his own agenda when he proposes a marriage
of convenience, but as Megan is targeted by an assassin, family secrets must be
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exposed. A WANTED MAN Cold Case Detectives • by Jennifer Morey Haunted by his
past, Kadin Tandy moves to Wyoming to open his own investigative fi rm. His new
client, Penny Darden, suspects someone close to her is a killer. As they hunt
for answers and she falls for the rugged PI, they both learn the depths of
healing, love…and true danger. AGENT ZERO by Lilith Saintcrow He’s the most
dangerous man terminally ill Holly Candless will ever meet—and he’ll do
anything to keep her safe. But it’s a race against time, since only a top
secret government program stands between her and a slow, sure death…. THE
SECRET KING Conspiracy Against the Crown • by C.J. Miller After a tragic loss
and an ensuing royal battle, the princess of Acacia must choose between her
heart and her duty. But the man who comes to protect her and whom she starts to
love has a dark, twisted secret that could destroy them both. Look for 4 heartracing new stories every month from Harlequin® Romantic Suspense!
Finally Mary E Thompson 2021-11-16 Enjoy the final book in the steamy BBW
romantic suspense series from USA TODAY Bestselling Author Mary E Thompson.
Liam Johnson has always been the quiet one of the group. He hides behind a
screen and watches as life unfolds for people all around the world. He served
his country and now serves his team, but he’s never been the one people run to
for help, especially not women. Caitlyn Powers was born with the world at her
beck and call. As a child model, she had everything she could have ever wanted.
She never understood the word no, and she never cared to. But everything
changed when her entire world came crashing down around her and the one person
she always counted on disappeared. Liam expects his trip home for his parents’
40th anniversary party to be quick and uneventful. The curvy waitress who
serves him dinner looks just like his high school crush. When she gives him her
phone number and asks him to meet her after the party, Liam knows there’s no
way it’s Caitlyn. Except he’s wrong. And meeting her might be the most
dangerous thing he’s ever done. KEYWORDS: curvy girl romance, BBW romance, plus
size romance, happily ever after, love books, love stories, romantic novels,
guaranteed HEA, no cliffhangers, military romance, return to hometown, prodigal
son,
Can I Trust You? Sharaya Lee 2016-12-28 Can I Trust You? (Romantic Suspense) by
Sharaya Lee Zoe Landers realizes that a determined hacker is taking her life
apart. A dark cyber master is weaving a web around her that will lead to total
domination. Will he succeed? Nick Gaulo thinks the girl lying in the street is
the most beautiful woman he ever saw. He rescues her. He romances her. He hopes
she’ll never find out who he really is.
Until You: A Standalone Romantic Thriller Clair Delaney 2020-10-12 From The No1
Best Selling Author Of Darkest Fears Trilogy Comes A New Standalone Romantic
Thriller - Until You. Past and present collide in a sweeping tale of love and
misunderstandings... Lucy Phillips and Timothy Stone were destined to be
together from the day they were born. Best friends and neighbours, they were
raised on the outskirts of Brighton, a city by the sea, in a quiet family
setting...and they were inseparable. For Lucy, Timmy was the one person who
knew her through and through, despite her geeky nature. And for handsome and
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troubled Timmy, Lucy was the most important person in his harsh world - and the
one who had always been there for him, whenever he needed her. Lucy swore that
nothing would ever tear them apart. And then, the last year of school changed
everything - because the boy that Lucy could never imagine herself without leaves. In the years that follow, Lucy yearns for Timmy's return, and it takes
a tragedy that strikes at the heart of her, for him to return home. However,
Lucy is unable to cope and drives a wedge between them once more. But with an
unseen threat looming over Lucy's life, can she and Timmy overcome their past
and embrace the future? Or are they doomed to always be apart? A bundle of
unopened letters, heartache, tragedy, danger and through it all...a love that
never ends. Buy Until You Today On Google Play!
Breaking Away Series Boxed Set (Romantic Suspense) Meli Raine The Breaking Away
Series Boxed Set What if Romeo and Juliet had a happy ending? The son and
stepdaughter of rival drug dealers, Chase Halloway and Allie Boden know the
odds are stacked against them, but love doesn't care about odds. Love only
wants to find a way. Chase Halloway knows he'll take over his father's
motorcycle club when old Galt Halloway's done, but he has dreams. Plans that
have nothing to do with the drug ring his father's so carefully built since
Chase's mom died years ago. Untamed and unmoored, when he sees Allie for the
first time he realizes maybe the future doesn't have to be so lonely...
Protected by Chase during a blow-out brawl in her stepfather's bar, Allie can't
believe the tattooed, muscled man who has eyes only for her really wants
her...forever. With a past marred by her mother's death and a stepfather who
won't let her leave for sinister reasons she doesn't understand, she wants to
choose Chase and her own fate. Drawn together by an attraction so strong they
can't find words for it, and unable to resist a physical temptation so strong
they can't deny it, can Chase and Allie's love survive kidnapping, murder,
false accusations and more? The Breaking Away Series Boxed Set contained the
entire romantic suspense trilogy: Finding Allie, Chasing Allie, Keeping Allie.
Each is a full-length novel, and by the end of book three Chase and Allie get
the happily ever after they so richly deserve.
Romance Box Set- Three Romantic Suspense Thrillers Pamela M. Richter Romance
Box Set - Three Romantic Suspense Thrillers Deadly Fun - Take a cruise with a
beautiful sleuth to the Caribbean with her boss. Also aboard is a deadly Mafia
family. Envision collision? Deadly Memories - When Andrea is in a car accident
after a posh Hollywood party and can't remember how it happened, a chain of
events enfolds, leading to her marriage to an Ambassador's son in France. But
what she can't remember might kill her. Midnight Reflections - When Julia's
brother goes missing she has to find out what happened. She finds help from a
handsome mechanic. But he's hiding his identity and has secrets he won't
reveal. Can she trust him?
Trust Me Nell Grey 2020-06-27 A powerful love story with a dark-edged
underbelly.Glyn Evans' death is clearly a tragic suicide. An open and shut
case. And yet something about it feels off...In a single day, Annie Evans' life
is blown to bits. It's a huge mess and she desperately needs to escape from
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London. But that means going home. The place she's been avoiding for years.Jac
Jones is back home too. And Annie's never forgiven him. She vowed to ghost him.
Never to see him again. Why didn't her parents know that? Whatever possessed
them to let this ex-special forces soldier rent their farm?Jac Jones is a
player. Is he playing her again?For Sion Edwards, his old army buddy's place is
the perfect bolt hole. A safe place to hide from the people who want to make
him pay for what he's done.And they won't rest until he's dead.The detective is
right. In this sleepy Welsh valley, not everything is as it seems...An
addictive and compelling exploration of trust and betrayal.
Northern Nights Jenna van Berke 2019-06-30 White Nights: A Small Town Romantic
Suspense Can you trust your instincts, when they have betrayed you in the past?
After leaving her abusive husband, PhD student Litza York is looking forward to
a change of scenery. A year in a remote village in eastern Finland, researching
the rare Saimaa seal is just what she needs. Meeting handsome park ranger Niilo
Vuorikoski comes both as a welcome surprise and a challenge: How can she trust
her instincts, when they have utterly failed her in the past? But her emotional
struggle gets overshadowed by a more immediate concern, when someone starts
poisoning the object of her study, bringing her favourite animal to the verge
of extinction. Both issues reach boiling point when Litza pursues a terrible
suspicion, and finds herself in mortal danger... Romantic suspense meets cozy
crime in Finland's lonely countryside. Dark Nights: A Stalker's Obsession He
watched her. He followed her. And now he wants to own her. Lola Renzi has been
stalked for over a year when she finally accepts her best friend's offer to
leave Portland, Oregon and her stalker behind and take refuge at Litza's house
in a remote village in eastern Finland. The quiet Finnish winter in combination
with the warm attention from handsome and enigmatic local Matti Vuorikoski are
balm for her soul, and as days turn into weeks, Lola regains her sense of
safety. Until the day her stalker tracks her down, determined to finally own
the woman he's obsessed with... A suspenseful stalker turns kidnapper tale set
in Finland's lonely countryside. Bleak Nights: Seductive Deception How far are
you willing to go to get what you want? Successful thriller author Brooke wants
nothing more than a baby. Her only problem is that she is single. But since you
don't actually need a man to raise a child, Brooke comes up with a plan: She is
going to use her book research trip to Finland to seduce a smart, attractive
and healthy man, and hopefully return home pregnant. Teppo Vuorikoski not only
meets her criteria, but comes with an unexpected bonus: As an ex-convict, he
has some very interesting stories to tell, providing her with ample inspiration
for her next novel. But as time goes by, their attachment surpasses anything
she has bargained for and Brooke starts questioning her secret project. Would
he forgive her if she told him the truth? Then one night, Teppo's past catches
up with him in the form of an old enemy seeking revenge and Brooke finds
herself a main character of what could be one of her thrillers... Pregnancy
romance meets kidnapping tale in the land of a thousand lakes. *** The Northern
Nights Series are a series of stand-alone romantic suspense novellas with no
cheating, no cliffhangers and a guaranteed HEA***
Harlequin Romantic Suspense July 2016 Box Set Carla Cassidy 2016-07-01 Looking
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for heart-racing romance and breathless suspense? Want stories filled with
life-and-death situations that cause sparks to fly between adventurous, strong
women and brave, powerful men? Harlequin® Romantic Suspense brings you all that
and more with four new full-length titles in one collection! COLTON COWBOY
HIDEOUT The Coltons of Texas by Carla Cassidy When danger traps Josie Colton on
the Colton Valley Ranch, she poses as a nanny to Tanner Grange's twin
daughters. But as the cowboy falls for the woman who completes his family, can
he protect her life—and his heart? ENTICED BY THE OPERATIVE Doctors in Danger
by Lara Lacombe While on a medical charity trip, Dr. Olivia Sandoval is
threatened by a cartel. It's operative Logan Murray to the rescue, but the doc
and the DEA agent find that their past heartaches could lead to true love… DEEP
COVER by Kimberly Van Meter FBI agent Shaine Kelly is shocked to discover his
ex, DEA agent Poppy Jones, is paired with him on a new case. Sparks fly as they
work to put a drug lord behind bars, but can their love withstand the line of
fire? NAVY SEAL SEDUCTION SOS Agency by Bonnie Vanak After a failed mission
that nearly killed two of his men, navy SEAL lieutenant Jarrett "Ace" Adler is
sent to a volatile Caribbean country to rescue a woman who doesn't want to be
rescued—his ex-wife, Lacey.
Hopelessly Devoted A.M. Myers 2017-04-07 Alison Dating is so not on my radar
anymore. But then again, walking in on your longtime boyfriend screwing some
other girl will do that to you. It’s better this way, though. I’d much rather
focus on my career than trust my heart to someone else who is just determined
to break it. Too bad I couldn’t hold onto that conviction as soon as my
mysterious neighbor crashed into my life. Tattooed and brooding, Logan is
nothing like the men I usually date but the chemistry between us is powerful
and I’m helpless against its pull. Logan The MC calls me Storm for a reason.
I've been to hell and back with the scars to show from it. No stranger to pain,
the only comfort I find is partnering with my brothers at the club to fight for
those not able to defend themselves. I swore I would never let anyone else into
my heart, to spare myself yet another agonizing loss. Then, I saw Alison and
began to wonder if, for her, I could keep my darkness at bay. As things between
us heat up, my past rears its ugly head, taunting me relentlessly and putting
Alison’s life in danger. But I will do everything in my power to keep her safe
and my only hope is she will be able to ride out this storm by my side.
ARMADALE (A Suspense Thriller) Wilkie Collins 2017-08-07 "Armadale" is a
mystery novel. The novel has a convoluted plot about two distant cousins both
named Allan Armadale. The father of one had murdered the father of the other
(the two fathers are also named Allan Armadale). The story starts with a
deathbed confession by the murderer in the form of a letter to be given to his
baby son when he grows up. Wilkie Collins (1824 - 1889) was an English
novelist, playwright, and author of short stories. His best-known works are The
Woman in White, No Name, Armadale, and The Moonstone.
Dangerous Games Riley Edwards 2022-03-29 Reese Turmel has sworn off women.
Commitment wasn’t something he was willing to consider again after his wife
cheated on him while he was on deployment. However, not even a man as jaded as
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the former SEAL could deny the instant attraction that sizzled to life the
first time he walked into Treats Bakery and saw the beautiful woman behind the
counter—and he tried. Sadie Pierce has vowed never to trust another man—not
since the last one she let into her life cleaned out all of her bank accounts.
Now on the verge of losing her bakery, she’s more determined than ever to
ignore the man who is a walking, talking, dream come to life. The problem is,
Reese is of a different mind and refuses to give up. With a deadline looming,
Reese ups his game and makes Sadie an offer she can’t refuse. An offer that
comes with consequences neither of them was prepared for. Reese might have to
commit. Sadie might have to trust. But together, they’ll have to fight for
their lives. Dangerous Games is the latest romantic suspense thriller from USA
Today and Wall Street Journal bestselling author Riley Edwards. New series, new
steamy, hot heroes. Welcome to TAKEBACK. Topics: romantic suspense,
contemporary romance, military romance, romantic suspense series, mystery,
funny romance, modern romance, small town romance, Navy SEAL romance, smart
romance, suspense romance, lighthearted romance, hot romance, riley edwards,
riley edwards romance, rebels romance, sexy, heartwarming, heart-warming,
family, love, love books, kissing books, emotional journey, contemporary,
contemporary romance, romance series, long series, long romance series, Navy,
navy series, former military, cop, police officer, policeman, cop romance,
wealthy hero, sassy, strong heroine, captivating romance, hot, hot romance,
Mercenary romance, action and adventure, action romance, veteran, former
soldier, soldier, romantic, Navy SEAL, military romance, Emotional, HEA,
happily ever after romance Other readers enjoyed books by: Susan Stoker,
Caitlyn O'Leary, Maryann Jordan, Dale Mayer, Lynn Raye Harris, Cat Johnson,
Alexis Abbott, Meli Raine, Nicole Elliot, Lori Ryan, Meghan March, Kristin
Ashley, Kris Michaels, Brittney Sahin, Sharon Hamilton, Cora Selton
Harlequin Romantic Suspense April 2016 Box Set Marie Ferrarella 2016-04-01
Looking for heart-racing romance and breathless suspense? Want stories filled
with life-and-death situations that cause sparks to fly between adventurous,
strong women and brave, powerful men? Harlequin® Romantic Suspense brings you
all that and more with four new full-length titles for one great price every
month! CAVANAUGH OR DEATH Cavanaugh Justice by USA TODAY bestselling author
Marie Ferrarella When someone begins disturbing graves in the city cemetery,
it's up to detectives Moira Cavanaugh and Davis Gilroy to make sure the dead
rest in peace—and protect their own hearts in the process! COLTON'S TEXAS
STAKEOUT The Coltons of Texas by C.J. Miller Rule number one of a stakeout:
don't fall for the gorgeous man you're tracking. Rookie cop Annabel Colton must
learn this as she hunts down a serial killer and falls for her suspect?s half
brother. THE ROYAL SPY'S REDEMPTION Dangerous in Dallas by Addison Fox As MI5
agent Knox St. Germain tracks down missing rubies, he discovers a diamond in
the rough in beautiful Gabriella Sanchez. Now Knox must keep them both alive
facing a dangerous enemy who's on the warpath. A FATHER'S DESPERATE RESCUE Man
on a Mission by Amelia Autin Widowed movie star Dirk DeWinter thought his dark
past was long forgotten. But when a long-ago enemy seeks revenge by targeting
his twin toddlers, he must turn to private investigator Mei-li Moore for help
rescuing his children. Look for 4 heart-racing new stories every month from
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Harlequin® Romantic Suspense!
Love Inspired Suspense February 2015 - Box Set 2 of 2 Sandra Robbins 2015-02-01
More of the suspense you love — now Love Inspired Suspense brings you six new
titles, in two convenient bundles! Enjoy these contemporary heart-pounding
tales of suspense, romance, hope and faith. This Love Inspired Suspense bundle
includes Fugitive Trackdown by Sandra Robbins, Plain Peril by Alison Stone and
Manhunt by Lisa Phillips. Look for 6 new inspirational suspense stories every
month from Love Inspired Suspense!
Bulletproof Butterfly Anna Brooks 2017-11-13 To keep her clean, he's about to
get dirty... I wasn't a rookie, but I made a mistake because I was selfish,
impulsive, and headstrong. I was also in love. My desire for her overwhelmed
me. Consumed me. Distracted me. To protect her, I stood motionless as my
partner pried her from the security of my arms. I watched as she fought his
hold. I even listened when she screamed that she hated me. For years I've been
patient, I've been smart, and I've gone by the book. But now... it's finally
over. It's time to get my girl back.
Heather Graham Classic Suspenseful Romances Collection Heather Graham
2019-12-16 Together for the first time in one volume, three thrilling stories
of love and danger from the “Queen of Romantic Suspense”(—RT Book Reviews), New
York Times bestselling author Heather Graham. EYES OF FIRE Samantha Carlyle
wants nothing to do with deep-sea treasure hunts. She wants to be left in peace
to run her dive resort on Seafire Isle. Then Samantha’s ex-lover arrives
unannounced on the tiny island, and Samantha becomes the target of an attempted
kidnapping. As she discovers that none of the resort’s guests are who they
claim to be, she also realizes that what she knows about lost treasure is more
than enough to get her killed. NEVER SLEEP WITH STRANGERS Four years ago, while
vacationing at their country estate in Scotland, Jon Stuart watched his wife
plummet from the balcony to a horrific death. Although cleared of any
involvement, he’s now determined to prove it was murder. Orchestrating a
dangerous plan, Jon has gathered the prime suspects at the scene of the crime.
As past and present collide, old lovers reunite...and a killer plots another
perfect crime. NIGHT OF THE BLACKBIRD Moira Kelly has come home to Boston to
celebrate St. Patrick’s Day at the family pub, but soon confronts an
undercurrent of danger as talk turns to politics. She’s caught in the clash
between the convictions of her new boyfriend and the anger of her old flame.
When suspicious events at the bar turn into cold-blooded murder, she doesn’t
know who to trust, and Moira discovers that a generation is not long enough to
soften the desire for revenge.
Paint It Black Michelle 2008-05-01 After fulfilling a lifelong devotion of
bringing her drug lord father to justice, DEA agent Necie Bramhall believes the
painful past is finally behind her?unaware that she has just created a new,
more deadly enemy. Necie's beautiful and ruthless half-sister Maria Barnes,
driven by a lifetime of jealousy and enraged by her father's arrest, is bent on
destroying everything Necie holds dear?starting with her marriage and family.
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When Necie's daughter is kidnapped, new revelations show that her imprisoned
father, the man she always perceived as her greatest enemy, might be the only
one who can save her from Maria's wrath.
Harlequin Romantic Suspense November 2016 Box Set Karen Whiddon 2016-11-01
Looking for heart-racing romance and breathless suspense? Want stories filled
with life-and-death situations that cause sparks to fly between adventurous,
strong women and brave, powerful men? Harlequin® Romantic Suspense brings you
all that and more with four new full-length titles in one collection! Runaway
Colton by Karen Whiddon The Coltons of Texas After Piper Colton is framed for
her adoptive father’s murder, she takes off in an effort to clear her name. Her
brother sends bounty hunter Cord Maxwell after her. Their unexpected attract
leads them to strike a dangerous bargain that has them both walking a fine line
between truth and deception. Operation Soldier Next Door by Justine Davis
Cutter’s Code. Former soldier Tate McLaughlin just wants to be left alone and
find peace, but Lacey Steele is detemined to bring him into the community fold.
When a series of accidents escalate, Tate digs deep into forgotten memories of
his time overseas to find the culprit and keep Lacey safe. The Bodyguard’s
Bride-to-Be by Amelia Autin Man on a Mission Tahra Edwards saved a schoolyard
full of children from a bomb and lost all memory of the past eighteen months of
her life—including Captain Marek Zale, who claims to be her fiancé. Now, Marek
must save Tahra from the ruthless terrorist organization that wants to silence
her. More Than a Lawman by Anna J. Stewart Honor Bound When she’s targeted by a
serial killer, Eden St. Claire turns to her brother’s best friend, police
detective Cole Delaney, for protection. Cole spent years fighting his feelings
for Eden, and this time, with her life on the line and a ticking clock, he must
convince Eden he wants far more than friendship.
Madam, Will You Talk? Mary Stewart 2011-05-26 The original queen of the pageturner Mary Stewart leads her readers on a thrilling journey through a
dangerous and deadly Provence in this tale perfect for fans of Agatha Christie
and Barbara Pym. 'Mary Stewart is magic' New York Times 'One of the great
British storytellers of the 20th century' Independent 'The terrible thirsty
heat of the Provençal summer, the noise of the cicadas, the dust of the country
buses . . . an excellent tale of mystery' The Times It sounds idyllic: a
leisurely drive through the sun-drenched landscape of Provence. But Charity's
dream holiday turns into a nightmare when she becomes embroiled in a sinister
plot to kidnap a young boy. She soon finds herself in a deadly pursuit and must
uncover who to trust . . . and who to fall for. Whenever I look back now on the
strange and terrifying events of that holiday in Southern France, I remember
the minutes I spent gazing at the golden arches of the Roman aqueduct over the
Gardon... the last brief lull before the thunder. 'A comfortable chair and a
Mary Stewart: total heaven. I'd rather read her than most other authors.'
Harriet Evans 'She built the bridge between classic literature and modern
popular fiction. She did it first and she did it best.' Herald
Searching for Elsie: A small town contemporary suspenseful romance Susan Stoker
2022-06-25 When trust has been broken, it will take a special man to heal the
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rift and her heart. Once upon a time, Elsie Ireland thought she’d found the man
of her dreams, only to learn her fairytale romance was just another cautionary
tale. Beyond a perfect family image, her husband had little interest in Elsie,
and even less in their son. Years later, she and nine-year-old Tony have landed
in Fallport, Virginia. She’s working two jobs and living in a motel, but Tony
has a roof over his head and plenty of love. For Elsie, however, love isn’t in
the cards. She doesn’t have the time to spare…or the trust. After serving his
country as a Green Beret, Zeke Calhoun was happy to get out of the military and
settle into small-town life as a bar owner. His position with Eagle Point
Search and Rescue fulfills his need to serve and provides some of the best
friends he’s ever known. He didn’t realize anything was missing until it was
right under his nose every day—his sweet, shy waitress, Elsie. It isn’t easy to
convince the independent, gun-shy single mom to let him in, and with memories
of his own disastrous marriage still plaguing him, Zeke isn’t fully certain
he’s the best bet for a healthy relationship. But one stolen kiss in a
heightened moment, and he’s a goner. Vowing that Elsie and Tony’s lives are
about to change for the better, Zeke is up for the challenge of proving not all
men are like her ex. A task made significantly more difficult when a
complication throws the couple’s fledgling relationship off course—then quickly
spirals into a life-or-death situation no one saw coming. ** Searching for
Elsie is the second book in the Eagle Point Search & Rescue Series. Each book
is a stand-alone, with no cliffhanger endings. * Read what others are saying
about New York Times bestselling author, Susan Stoker: "Susan Stoker is the
master of military romantic suspense. She's my go-to author for sexy alpha hero
and strong, sassy heroines." Riley Edwards, USAT Bestselling Author “Susan
Stoker never disappoints. She delivers alpha males with heart and heroines with
moxie.” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling Author No one does military romance like
Susan Stoker!” Corinne Michaels, NYT Bestselling Author “Susan Stoker knows
what women want. A hot hero who needs to save a damsel in distress…even if she
can save herself!” CD Reiss, NYT Bestselling Author “When you pick up a Susan
Stoker book you know exactly what you’re going to get…a hot alpha hero and a
smart, sassy heroine. I can’t get enough!” Jessica Hawkins, USAT Bestselling
Author “I love reading about men in uniform and Susan always delivers…the full
package!” Kayti McGee “Susan writes the perfect blend of tough, alpha heroes
and strong yet vulnerable heroines. I always feel emotionally satisfied at the
end of one of her stories!” Meghan March, NYT Bestselling Author “One thing I
love about Susan Stoker’s books is that she knows how to deliver a perfect HEA
while still making sure the villain gets what he/she deserves!” T.M. Frazier,
NYT Bestselling Author --- Read the entire Eagle Point Search & Rescue romance
series, starting with the USA Today bestselling start! Searching for Lilly
Searching for Elsie Searching for Bristol Searching for Caryn Searching for
Finley Searching for Heather Searching for Khloe Topics: contemporary romance,
military romance, series, romantic suspense series, mystery, bbw romance, funny
romance, modern romance, urban romance, Texas romance, wealthy, USA today, USA
today bestseller, homeless romance, city romance, smart romance, wall street
journal bestseller, mystery, dogs in romance, lighthearted romance, hot
romance, susan stoker, susan stoker romance, proposal, proposal romance,
engagement, engagement romance, new york times bestseller romance, NYT romance,
can-i-trust-you-romantic-suspense-english-edition
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new york times romance, sexy, heartwarming, heart-warming, family, love, love
books, kissing books, emotional journey, contemporary, contemporary romance,
romance series, long series, long romance series, army, army series, former
military, sassy, strong heroine, captivating romance, hot, hot romance,
forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, swoon, contemporary, rescue, kidnap, wall
street journal, justice, enlisted, daughter, shelter, claiming, defending,
securing, protect, secret, damsel in distress, Navy, Navy SEAL, workplace,
drama, action and adventure, thriller, action romance, Delta Force, veteran,,
serial killer, forgiveness, former soldier, soldier, romantic, rescue, HEA,
seasoned romance, special forces, thriller, bodyguard, friendship, small town,
Bigfoot, sasquatch, single mom, single mother, single parent, ex-husband,
friends to lovers, coworkers Other readers of Stoker's books enjoyed books by:
Riley Edwards, Caitlyn O'Leary, Maryann Jordan, Dale Mayer, Lynn Raye Harris,
Cat Johnson, Alexis Abbott, Meli Raine, Nicole Elliot, Lori Ryan, Meghan March,
Kristin Ashley, Kris Michaels, Brittney Sahin, Sharon Hamilton, Catherine
Cowles, Lexi Blake, Piper Davenport, Abbie Zanders, Lani Lynn Vale, and Kristen
Proby.
Shades of Love Cristiane Serruya 2019-01-29 Meet Lieutenant-colonel Tavish
MacCraig and Group Captains Richard and Hugh Smith. Brave men who dedicated
their lives to serve and protect—and who lost much in war. Now, only true love
can save them. The TRUST Series continues on standalone suspenseful romances,
which will have you turning the pages and guessing until the very end. ~ SHADED
LOVE Eva is eighteen and in trouble. Not only has she rebelled against her
father to continue seeing the man she loves, but she's also gotten pregnant.
She puts her love and secret baby above everything with no idea of what lies in
wait for her. Unexpected. Disturbing. A must read romantic suspense prequel to
Unpredictable Love. ~ Linda Reads ~ UNPREDICTABLE LOVE Lieutenant-Colonel
Tavish MacCraig's days are bleak. His nights are nightmares. And his heart is
an empty shell. One beautiful Irish painter could change all that—if her past
doesn't shatter them both first. A KindleScout winner romance. Read and you'll
discover another Nora Roberts in her heyday. ~ Jonhaboutime ~ DAMAGED LOVE RAF
Captain Lord Richard Smith was so sure he would never see his former fiancée
again that he wasn't worried about the white lies he told everyone after
breaking off their engagement. But now that she's catering a wedding in his own
manor, he'll do anything to keep his secret, even if it hurts her again.
Because she deserves much more than he can give. A moving romance! ~ BookBub ~
PERILOUS LOVE War hero Lord Hugh Smith will protect Anneliese MacDonald's life
at all costs. Especially since he feels responsible for her parents' death
years ago. But her old crush on him is alive and well. Fever-pitched desires
might distract Hugh from the danger lurking around the corner. Twists and turns
that shock you, then twist again! ~ EWM - Amazon Vine Voice Thrilling and
steamy standalone contemporary romances that will delight fans of The Sullivans
and authors Helen Hardt, Barbara Freethy, and Jill Shalvis, Shades of Love
boxset comprises books 5 to 8 of the TRUST Series.
F-BOMB: SEALs Love Curves Box Set #2 Mary E Thompson 2022-01-27 Enjoy the
second box set in the steamy BBW military romantic suspense series from USA
can-i-trust-you-romantic-suspense-english-edition
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TODAY Bestselling Author Mary E Thompson. They thought walking away from their
life in the military would be the hardest thing they ever had to do. That was
easy compared to falling in love. They were born to be protectors, to do the
hard jobs. Weakness wasn’t in their DNA. But the women they fall for give them
a new purpose, a different view, and show them just how strong they are when
they have no choice. This box set contains three full length romantic suspense
novels about risking it all and never backing down from a fight. Failure
Ashleigh was the first person Daniel let down. He never thought he’d see her
again, but when she shows up on his doorstep in need of his help and
protection, he can’t turn her away. Even if having her there makes him question
everything he’s ever done wrong in his life. Starting with letting her go.
Friends The worst time to hear someone wants to be just friends is when you’re
breathing the same air and seconds from crossing that line. But that’s exactly
when Kyra tells Slade she’s not interested. Working together and being together
would make things too complicated. But seeing each other every day, talking and
laughing and working together, makes it impossible to resist the pull they both
feel. She never thought getting to know him would be good for her, but letting
him know her just might save her life. Family Rocky was only trying to do the
right thing. Give back to a stranger. Except the stranger isn’t a stranger.
It’s the son of the woman he spent a weekend with years ago. And the son he
never knew he had. But someone doesn’t want Rocky in their lives. He wants
Nikki for himself. And he’s willing to do whatever it takes to make her his.
Harlequin Love Inspired Suspense March 2018 - Box Set 2 of 2 Sandra Robbins
2018-03-01 Love Inspired Suspense brings you three new titles at a great value,
available now! Enjoy these suspenseful romances of danger and faith. GUARDING
THE BABIES The Baby Protectors by Sandra Robbins Back in her hometown to take
custody of her recently orphaned niece and nephew, country singer Holly Lee
soon learns someone will go to any lengths to kidnap the twins—even murder. And
the only person she can trust to protect them is her ex-boyfriend, Deputy
Sheriff Cole Jackson. THE LITTLEST TARGET True North Heroes by Maggie K. Black
On the run with a baby after witnessing her employer’s murder, nanny Daisy
Hayward will protect the child with her life. And when paramedic Max Henry
comes to her rescue after her car is run off the road, he vows not to let her
or the little boy out of his sight until he’s sure they’re safe. FUGITIVE SPY
by Jordyn Redwood When Casper English is brought into the ER with amnesia,
physician Ashley Drager learns he has a picture of her in his pocket…and the
same tattoo as her long-missing father. Can she help him regain his memory—and
keep him alive—in time to find out what happened to her father? Join
HarlequinMyRewards.com to earn FREE books and more. Earn points for all your
Harlequin purchases from wherever you shop.
Deadly Intent, SCVC Taskforce Romantic Suspense Series, Book 4 (A SCVC
Taskforce Romantic Suspense) Misty Evans 2022-02-03 ***If you love romantic
thrillers, don’t miss this action-packed read - the fourth novel in the SCVC
Taskforce Romantic Suspense Series by USA TODAY bestselling author Misty Evans!
***A military romance bestseller! She’ll do anything to find her sister… Deep
undercover with a Tijuana drug cartel, FBI agent Sophia Diaz is two days away
can-i-trust-you-romantic-suspense-english-edition
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from making the biggest bust of her career…and tracking down her sister who
went missing ten years ago. But when a rival cartel puts out a hit on her,
there’s only one man who can keep her alive. He’ll do anything to keep her
safe… Immigration enforcement officer, Nelson Cruz, has his hands full with his
own operation while undercover as a member of the Savages motorcycle gang. When
orders come down that he has to protect the sexy, but oh-so-aloof, Agent Diaz
without breaking his cover, Nelson must put his skills to the ultimate test.
Especially since a previous relationship with Sophie compromised his career and
wreaked havoc on his heart. South of the border is no place to die… Nelson’s
never gotten over the time he spent in Sophie’s bed or the fact she doublecrossed him on their last mission together. He can’t trust her…and she doesn’t
trust anybody. As the two fight their red-hot, south of the border attraction,
Nelson discovers a secret that could destroy Sophie’s world forever. Once
again, he’s forced to put his job—and his life—on the line for her. Can he keep
her alive and out of prison? Or will their careers, as well as their hearts, go
up in the flames of desire? One click now to read this hot romantic suspense!
If you enjoy the SCVC Taskforce Romantic Suspense Series, check out the SEALs
of Shadow Force Series (military), the Super Agent (CIA) Series, and the
Justice Team Series by Misty!
Searching for Lilly: A small town contemporary suspenseful romance Susan Stoker
2022-03-26 The most dangerous predator on the mountain may not be the legendary
Sasquatch. Ethan “Chaos” Watson never expected to use his skills as a former
Navy SEAL and current search and rescue expert to track down Bigfoot. But when
a paranormal investigator goes missing while filming in the mountains near
Fallport, Virginia, Ethan and his team are called in to find the man. A task
made harder when they’re trailed by a camera crew. Camerawoman Lilly Ray was
already reaching the end of her rope on the hokey, ridiculous paranormal shoot.
Now the producer has ordered her to stick to the SAR team to get their every
move on video. Admittedly not a hardship; she noticed Ethan her first day in
town, and the more time they spend together, the more attracted she becomes.
When the search stretches on for days, then weeks, it seems clear her co-worker
didn’t just wander off trail, getting lost in the woods. Foul play is evident,
and soon, everyone on the cast and crew is suspect. As the team steps up their
search, someone is equally determined to use the disappearance to their
advantage. Then Lilly herself goes missing, and Ethan and his team will turn
over every rock and leaf in the Appalachians to locate her…before it’s too
late. He wasn’t looking for love, but it found him anyway—and he’s not letting
anyone take away the woman who’s become his whole world. ** Searching for Lilly
is the first book in the Eagle Point Search & Rescue Series. Each book is a
stand-alone, with no cliffhanger endings. * Read what others are saying about
New York Times bestselling author, Susan Stoker: "Susan Stoker is the master of
military romantic suspense. She's my go-to author for sexy alpha hero and
strong, sassy heroines." Riley Edwards, USAT Bestselling Author “Susan Stoker
never disappoints. She delivers alpha males with heart and heroines with
moxie.” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling Author No one does military romance like
Susan Stoker!” Corinne Michaels, NYT Bestselling Author “Susan Stoker knows
what women want. A hot hero who needs to save a damsel in distress…even if she
can-i-trust-you-romantic-suspense-english-edition
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can save herself!” CD Reiss, NYT Bestselling Author “When you pick up a Susan
Stoker book you know exactly what you’re going to get…a hot alpha hero and a
smart, sassy heroine. I can’t get enough!” Jessica Hawkins, USAT Bestselling
Author “I love reading about men in uniform and Susan always delivers…the full
package!” Kayti McGee “Susan writes the perfect blend of tough, alpha heroes
and strong yet vulnerable heroines. I always feel emotionally satisfied at the
end of one of her stories!” Meghan March, NYT Bestselling Author “One thing I
love about Susan Stoker’s books is that she knows how to deliver a perfect HEA
while still making sure the villain gets what he/she deserves!” T.M. Frazier,
NYT Bestselling Author --- Read the entire Eagle Point Search & Rescue romance
series, starting with the USA Today bestselling start! Searching for Lilly
Searching for Elsie Searching for Bristol Searching for Caryn Searching for
Finley Searching for Heather Searching for Khloe Topics: contemporary romance,
military romance, series, romantic suspense series, mystery, bbw romance, funny
romance, modern romance, urban romance, Texas romance, wealthy, USA today, USA
today bestseller, homeless romance, city romance, smart romance, wall street
journal bestseller, mystery, dogs in romance, lighthearted romance, hot
romance, susan stoker, susan stoker romance, proposal, proposal romance,
engagement, engagement romance, new york times bestseller romance, NYT romance,
new york times romance, sexy, heartwarming, heart-warming, family, love, love
books, kissing books, emotional journey, contemporary, contemporary romance,
romance series, long series, long romance series, army, army series, former
military, sassy, strong heroine, captivating romance, hot, hot romance,
forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, swoon, contemporary, rescue, kidnap, wall
street journal, justice, enlisted, daughter, shelter, claiming, defending,
securing, protect, secret, damsel in distress, Navy, Navy SEAL, workplace,
drama, action and adventure, thriller, action romance, Delta Force, veteran,,
serial killer, forgiveness, former soldier, soldier, romantic, rescue, HEA,
seasoned romance, special forces, thriller, bodyguard, friendship, small town,
Bigfoot, sasquatch, reality show, camera operator, Other readers of Stoker's
books enjoyed books by: Riley Edwards, Caitlyn O'Leary, Maryann Jordan, Dale
Mayer, Lynn Raye Harris, Cat Johnson, Alexis Abbott, Meli Raine, Nicole Elliot,
Lori Ryan, Meghan March, Kristin Ashley, Kris Michaels, Brittney Sahin, Sharon
Hamilton, Catherine Cowles, Lexi Blake, Piper Davenport, Abbie Zanders, Lani
Lynn Vale, and Kristen Proby.
The Unlikely Series Boxed Set: Books 1-3 JB Schroeder Award-winning author JB
Schroeder brings you the first three full-length books in the Unlikely Series
in one low-priced boxed set! When everyday men and women discover that twisted
evil lurks right under their noses, confidence is shaken, fear ratchets up, and
one must learn to trust love in order to survive… UNHINGED: A social worker and
wealthy businessman team up, but as the desire between them increases, so do
threats from an elusive stalker. When bizarre taunts escalate into terrifying
attacks, they must confront their worst fears—or risk losing everything.
UNCOVERED: A protective marine must protect a gorgeous, hard-headed
photojournalist against a dangerous hitman and root out the murderer
responsible for his wife’s death—all while guarding his heart. UNDONE: When she
becomes a serial killer's ultimate obsession, a modeling agency owner enlists a
can-i-trust-you-romantic-suspense-english-edition
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hunky bodyguard—but will their tangled past stop them from catching a killer
before he strikes again? . . . . . . . . JB is known for fast-paced, emotional
romantic suspense that focuses on brave new beginnings, hard-won second
chances, well-earned redemption, justice perfectly served, and real-life kind
of love. With protective, determined heroes, independent women suddenly in
danger, plenty of forced proximity, seriously disturbed villains, shocking
twists, and deliciously compelling love stories, the Unlikely Series will grab
you from the first page and keep you hooked to the last. . . . . . . . .
Reviews: “This series is a winner! It’s the up all night, edge of your seat,
just one more chapter kind of romantic suspense you love. With buried secrets,
hidden agendas, and cunning villains, Schroeder deftly creates peril that our
smart heroine and protective hero can only escape together.” ~Savannah Kade,
Maggie Award-winning Author of Dark Falls Romantic Suspense “Every single time
I finish one of [JB’s] books I proclaim it my favorite, AND HER BEST. This
author gets better and better with every book. Great characters, twisted plots
and edge of your seat drama. Dark, disturbing and delish. Her killers are so
creepy, and her hero & heroine so... Such a fast paced rush...I highly
recommend diving into a book by this awesome author.” ~Maureen, Bitch Can Write
A Book “I am never disappointed when I pick up a book by JB Schroeder. She
builds a suspenseful tale with twists and turns at every corner. Her writing is
filled with authentic details that draws the reader right into the story.”
~Stacey Wilk, Romantic Suspense Author “JB Schroeder isn't afraid to explore
the darker side of human nature and there are definitely some spine-tingling,
creepy scenes … But that's what make this author's books stand out for me.
There's a grittiness … that sucked me in, while the smooth writing and very
likable lead characters kept me turning the pages.” ~D.M. Quincy, Bestselling
Author . . . . . . Fans of JB Schroeder’s romantic suspense are also reading
books by: Rebecca Zanetti, Debra Webb, Toni Anderson, Laura Griffin, Lynn Raye
Harris, Kat Martin, Lilliana Hart, Blake Pierce, Christie Craig, Janie Crouch,
Trish Loye, Charlee James, Barb Warner Deane, Laylea Cross, Diane Benefiel,
Misty Evans, Cynthia Eden, Barbara Freethy, Kathleen Brooks, Kelsey Browning,
Karen Robards, Alison Kent, Sybil Bartel, Rachel Grant, Debbie Baldwin, Dawn
Altieri, Patricia Eddy, Alex Grayson, Morgan James, Karen Rose, Katie Reus,
Jill Sanders Topics: romantic suspense box set, contemporary romance series
boxed set, romance action and adventure, romantic thriller, shocking twists,
fast-paced, edge of your seat, couldn’t put it down, justice served, emotional
contemporary romance, psychological elements, crime, mystery and suspense, new
beginnings romance, starting over, fresh start, new path, second chance
romance, second chance at love, working together, gritty romance, real romance,
real love, true love, missing person, runaway, victim, disappearance, on the
run, woman in hiding, investigation, disturbed villain, woman in danger, woman
in peril, serial killer, murder, stalker, mental illness, past secrets, past
threats, buried secrets, emotional journey, emotional romance, heartfelt
romance, swoon-worthy romance, make your heart race romance, award-winning
romance, award-winning author, full-length romance, Poconos, San Francisco,
California, New York City, happily for now, happily ever after, no cliffhanger,
love and loss, strong heroine, independent heroine, waitress, protective hero,
detective hero, bodyguard hero, billionaire hero, woman business owner,
can-i-trust-you-romantic-suspense-english-edition
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independent woman, strong heroine, police procedural romance, missing child,
kidnapping, charity work, soup kitchen, homeless shelter, drug abuse, PTSD,
models, executive protection, baseball, divorced heroine, photographer,
videographer, marine, military hero, widower, suicide, trust, redemption.
Suspenseful Starts Erica Monroe 2016-05-17 DARK, DANGEROUS, EMOTIONAL
HISTORICAL ROMANCE Join dashing heroes, scandalous scoundrels, and rebellious
women in USA Today Bestselling Author Erica Monroe's suspenseful historical
romance series: Covert Heiresses and The Rookery Rogues. Meet the COVERT
HEIRESSES: women who by day are the talk of the ton, and by night England's top
spies. I SPY A DUKE SHE WANTS REVENGE When bluestocking Vivian Loren becomes
the governess for the wealthy Spencer family, she's hunting for clues about the
murder of her brother, not romance. But Vivian didn't count on one thing: James
Spencer, the intrepid Duke of Abermont, who has a tortured past of his own. HE
NEEDS A WIFE As head of Britain's elite intelligence agency, James can't afford
the scrutiny the Marriage Mart would bring to his family once the Season
starts. After discovering Vivian's quest for vengeance has made her a pawn in a
treacherous plot of one of Napoleon's most deadly spies, James realizes they
can help each other. She'll become his duchess, and he'll keep her safe. What
begins as a marriage of convenience quickly becomes anything but as secrets
surface. When both husband and wife have dark secrets, love may be the most
dangerous mission of all. THE ROOKERY ROGUES features thieves, Metropolitan
Police Officers, and hellions in the gritty London underworld. A DANGEROUS
INVITATION SHE'S GIVEN UP ON LOVE, AND WANTS ONLY INDEPENDENCE... Torn from her
life of privilege by her father's death, Kate Morgan survives in London's dark
and depraved rookeries as a fence for stolen goods. The last man she ever
expects, or wants, to be reunited with is her first love, who promised to
cherish, honor and protect her, and instead fled amidst accusations of murder.
HE'S THE REFORMED RAKE DETERMINED TO WIN HER BACK. One drunken night cost
Daniel O'Reilly the woman he loved. If he ever wants to reclaim Kate--and his
old life--he'll not only have to prove he's innocent of murder, but convince
the pistol-wielding spitfire that he's no longer the scoundrel he once was.
Together, they'll have to face a killer. Time is running out...
British Murder Mystery: Ultimate Collection (Over 350 Detective Novels,
Thriller Tales & True Crime Stories) Agatha Christie, Edgar Wallace, Arthur
Conan Doyle, Wilkie Collins, R. Austin Freeman, H. C. McNeile, G. K.
Chesterton, Arthur Morrison, E. W. Hornung, J. S. Fletcher, Rober Barr, Frank
Froest, C. N. Williamson, A. M. Williamson, Isabel Ostander
Falling For The Delta: A Special Forces Military Romantic Suspense Susan Stoker
2021-06-06 When Delta operatives Dash and Magic officially meet Holly and
Stella—the women they’ve had their eyes on—it’s hardly a conventional moment,
but the fireworks are undeniable. Both men fall hard, fast, and deep, each
planning a Valentine’s Day their women will never forget. And they don’t…but
for reasons no one saw coming. * Read what others are saying about New York
Times bestselling author, Susan Stoker: “Susan Stoker never disappoints. She
delivers alpha males with heart and heroines with moxie.” Jana Aston, NYT
can-i-trust-you-romantic-suspense-english-edition
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Bestselling Author No one does military romance like Susan Stoker!” Corinne
Michaels, NYT Bestselling Author “Susan Stoker knows what women want. A hot
hero who needs to save a damsel in distress…even if she can save herself!” CD
Reiss, NYT Bestselling Author “When you pick up a Susan Stoker book you know
exactly what you’re going to get…a hot alpha hero and a smart, sassy heroine. I
can’t get enough!” Jessica Hawkins, USAT Bestselling Author “I love reading
about men in uniform and Susan always delivers…the full package!” Kayti McGee
“Susan writes the perfect blend of tough, alpha heroes and strong yet
vulnerable heroines. I always feel emotionally satisfied at the end of one of
her stories!” Meghan March, NYT Bestselling Author “One thing I love about
Susan Stoker’s books is that she knows how to deliver a perfect HEA while still
making sure the villain gets what he/she deserves!” T.M. Frazier, NYT
Bestselling Author --- Want more Deltas? Try out Susan Stoker's Delta Team Two
series or Riley's Gemini Group: Shielding Gillian Shielding Kinley Shielding
Aspen Shielding Jayme Shielding Riley Shielding Devyn Shielding Ember Shielding
Sierra Nixon's Promise Jameson's Salvation Weston's Treasure Alec's Dream
Chasin's Surrender Holden's Resurrection Jonny's Redemption Topics:
contemporary romance, military romance, series, romantic suspense series,
mystery, bbw romance, funny romance, modern romance, urban romance, Texas
romance, wealthy, USA today, USA today bestseller, homeless romance, city
romance, smart romance, wall street journal bestseller, mystery, dogs in
romance, lighthearted romance, hot romance, susan stoker, susan stoker romance,
proposal, proposal romance, engagement, engagement romance, new york times
bestseller romance, NYT romance, new york times romance, sexy, heartwarming,
heart-warming, family, love, love books, kissing books, emotional journey,
contemporary, contemporary romance, romance series, long series, long romance
series, army, army series, former military, sassy, strong heroine, captivating
romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, swoon,
contemporary, rescue, kidnap, handicap, justice, enlisted, daughter, shelter,
claiming, defending, securing, protect, government contractor, secret, damsel
in distress, bully, hospital, workplace, drama, action and adventure, thriller,
action romance, Delta Force, veteran, disabled veteran, serial killer,
forgiveness, former soldier, soldier, romantic, rescue, HEA, seasoned romance,
silver fox, older characters, terrorist, neighbor, second chance, insta-love,
Fort Hood, Hero, best friends Other readers of Susan Stoker and Riley Edwards
enjoyed books by: Caitlyn O'Leary, Maryann Jordan, Dale Mayer, Lynn Raye
Harris, Cat Johnson, Alexis Abbott, Meli Raine, Nicole Elliot, Lori Ryan,
Meghan March, Kristin Ashley, Kris Michaels, Brittney Sahin, Sharon Hamilton,
Catherine Cowles, Lexi Blake, Piper Davenport, Abbie Zanders, Lani Lynn Vale,
and Kristen Proby.
Harlequin Romantic Suspense January 2022 - Box Set Bonnie Vanak 2021-12-28
Coming soon! Harlequin Romantic Suspense January 2022 - Box Set by Bonnie
Vanak\Lara Lacombe\Karen Whiddon\Sharon C. Cooper will be available Dec 28,
2021.
Suspenseful Romance Sampler Rita Herron 2016-05-01 Discover our romantic
suspense stories from Harlequin® Intrigue, Harlequin® Romantic Suspense and
can-i-trust-you-romantic-suspense-english-edition
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Love Inspired® Suspense. This free sampler includes three excerpts of stories
that will get your heart-racing and keep you on the edge-of-your-seat!
Harlequin® Intrigue ROPING RAY MCCULLEN The Heroes of Horseshoe Creek • by USA
TODAYs bestselling author Rita Herron PI Ray McCullen finds himself willing to
do anything to keep social worker Scarlet Lovett safe from a mysterious
threat…the only way to do that is to keep her by his side and make her a
McCullen. Harlequin® Romantic Suspense HER COLTON P.I. The Coltons of Texas by
Amelia Autin While a serial killer terrorizes Blackthorn County, Texas, private
investigator Chris Colton takes on his hardest assignment yet: protecting Holly
McCay and her twins. But it's Chris's heart that's really at risk! Love
Inspired Suspense TRUTH AND CONSEQUENCES Rookie K-9 Unit • by New York Times
bestselling author Lenora Worth Army medic David Evans has one goal: track down
his late comrade's sister and fulfill his promise to look out for her. But he?s
shocked to find Whitney Godwin's a single mother and a K-9 rookie cop…with a
drug ring's target on her back.
The Secret Cause: Jennifer Morgan Romantic Suspense Thriller Ethan Jones
2017-01-08 When lives intertwine When newly-minted PI Jennifer Morgan is
assigned an apparently simple case of a missing person, she has no idea what
she is getting herself into. After international assassins place her in their
crosshairs, Jenn suspects the involvement of cut-throat Chinese corporate
spies. As her relationship with her handsome fiancé, an NYPD detective, is
facing an uncertain future, Jenn realizes she needs to tell him the whole truth
about her intimacy fears. But will he accept Jenn with all her fears and
imperfections? And how does his investigation of a case of technology theft tie
into Jenn’s missing person case? What will Jenn and her fiancé have to do to
save their relationship and their lives? Reviews ★★★★★“The Secret Cause is
another great read from Ethan Jones. This is the 3rd book in the Jennifer
Morgan series and one can actually see her evolving as a PI. The really
interesting factor of this book is that not only are Jennifer and James coming
to the chase from different angles, but from different case investigations. It
is like one is following the threads of two mysteries. A definite must read!”
★★★★★“Excellent mystery story, well written and enjoyable.” ★★★★★“Jennifer
Morgan Rides Again—the Best Ever!” The Jennifer Morgan Suspense Thriller Series
International bestselling author Ethan Jones returns with The Secret Cause, the
third and final gripping suspense novel in the spine-tingling Jennifer Morgan
Suspense Thriller Trilogy. If you like a novel that’s clean, full of action,
suspense, and with a touch of romance this series is for you. Comes with bonus
story Happily Ever After. An impossible-to-put-down, adrenaline-filled
adventure, that will leave you breathless. Fans of Catherine Coulter, Lisa
Jackson or Sandra Brown will love this electrifying story of espionage,
passion, and love. Scroll up, click and get lost in the fantastic, fast-paced
world of Jennifer Morgan now! This cozy beach, inspirational, contemporary,
action packed, clean mystery, with a female rookie sleuth protagonist,
involving second chances, revenge, backstabbing, and justice, with a love
triangle and a happily ever after is a must read!
Dangerous Love: Writing Romantic Suspense Rachelle Ayala Are you interested in
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writing a thrilling romantic suspense but not sure how to start? Do you love
reading romantic suspense novels and wonder how they’re put together? Romantic
suspense is one of the most popular subgenres of romance to write. However, it
isn’t easy to juggle a strong and compelling romantic relationship with the
intrigue and suspense of a well-crafted thriller. In this book, you’ll learn: •
The expected elements of a romance. • The expected elements in a suspense. •
The different types of heroes and heroines. • How to design a worthy villain. •
The eight basic romantic suspense plot types. • How to blend romantic and
suspenseful story elements in an organic way. • When and where to choreograph
romantic and sexy scenes between the breakneck pace of action and danger. • How
to start a romantic suspense, with the meet cute or the crime? • How to
structure and develop each of the eight romantic suspense plot types. o The
Protector o The Investigation o The Pursuit o The Mission o The Secret o The
Underworld o The Victimized o The Disturbed • How to pants a romantic suspense
• How to plan and write a romantic suspense series. • Recommended reading for
each plot type. I’m been writing for over ten years and have currently written
and published more than sixty romances and romantic suspense novels. I learned
everything I could about story structure, writing romances, and reading mystery
and suspense thrillers; however, it was hard to find books or courses on
writing romantic suspense. Therefore, after reading hundreds of romances,
mysteries, thrillers, and romantic suspense novels, and studying story
structure and characterization, as well as on-the-job writing and critiquing, I
put together this book to help you write thrilling and successful romantic
suspense novels.
F-BOMB: SEALs Love Curves Box Set #1 Mary E Thompson 2022-01-12 Enjoy the 1st
box set in the steamy BBW romantic suspense series from USA TODAY Bestselling
Author Mary E Thompson. The military is all these men wanted to know. Helping
people, taking down bad guys, saving the world. They had no weaknesses, until
they meet the women who bring them to their knees and show them what they
fought for all those years. This box set contains three full length romantic
suspense novels about trusting your gut and risking everything for love.
Freedom One phone call was all it took to change their lives forever. Lily’s
best friend is missing, and she asks his brother for help. Archer never wanted
to go back to his hometown, especially not after his military career crashed
and burned and left him with scars no one could see. But he owed his brother,
and Archer couldn’t resist helping curvy, sexy, tempting Lily find him.
Forgotten Kelsea can’t shake the feeling of being watched. She’s constantly
looking over her shoulder, and starting to think she’s losing her mind. But
Jaymes believes her. He takes her seriously. He has his own wounds, but he’s
willing to push them aside to protect Kelsea from whoever has been stalking her
for months. First Jack has always gotten by on his sense of humor and ability
to make people laugh. Her brother being kidnapped by her psycho ex is not
something Pilar finds funny at all. What she finds even less funny is being
trapped with Jack as her only source of entertainment or protection. And when
her ex finds them, and refuses to leave the country without Pilar, there’s only
one thing Jack can do to keep her safe. Tell her the truth.
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BRITISH MYSTERIES - Fergus Hume Collection: 21 Thriller Novels in One Volume
Fergus Hume 2017-05-05 This Fergus Hume thriller collection is formatted to the
highest digital standards. The edition incorporates an interactive table of
contents, footnotes and other information relevant to the content which makes
the reading experience meticulously organized and enjoyable. Fergus Hume
(1859-1932) was a prolific English novelist. His self-published novel, "The
Mystery of a Hansom Cab", became a great success. Hume based his descriptions
of poor urban life on his knowledge of Little Bourke Street. It eventually
became the best selling mystery novel of the Victorian era, author John
Sutherland terming it the "most sensationally popular crime and detective novel
of the century". Table of Contents: The Mystery of a Hansom Cab Professor
Brankel's Secret Madame Midas The Harlequin Opal The Expedition of Captain
Flick Hagar of the Pawn-Shop The Silent House The Bishop's Secret A Woman's
Burden The Pagan's Cup A Coin of Edward VII The Mandarin's Fan The Red Window
The Secret Passage The Opal Serpent The Green Mummy The Crowned Skull The
Solitary Farm The Mystery Queen Red Money A Son of Perdition
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